
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Phonics this week, the children have learnt about using -er and -ing 

at the end of words. Please encourage your child to complete their 

Home Learning Activity – thank you.  

 

 

Your child has been given a final QR code, which should direct you to 

the last set of words. Next week, your child will participate in the 

national Year 1 Phonics Screening Check, and a copy of their results 

will be included in their end-of-year report. Thank you for your support 

with these at home. 

 

 

As the weather is likely to be sunnier, please send your child to school 

with a sun hat. We are unable to apply the sun cream to your child, so 

we recommend that this be applied before school. The children can 

reapply their own during the day if required. 

 

 

There have been reports of several near misses due to children riding 

their scooters and bikes in the playground. Please ensure that your 

child rides their scooter or bike only after leaving the school grounds.  

 

 

 

In Art, the children used clay this week. They learnt about and 

developed several skills including rolling, pressing, flattening, 

smoothing and scoring. Next week, they will be creating a small 

nature-inspired sculpture. 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

The Year One team 
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